
NEW  ENGLAND  BOTANICAL  CLUB

EXCURSION  TO  PLYMOUTH  AND  BARNSTABLE  COUNTIES.

A  great  many  specimens  from  south-eastern  Massachusetts

have  been  collected  in  July,  August  and  September.  Very  few

botanists  have  been  to  the  region  in  May  and  June,  and  there  are

in  the  Club  Herbarium  but  few  specimens  collected  earlier  than

July  1st.  In  order  to  balance  the  collection,  and  to  look  for

a  considerable  number  of  early-flowering  coastal-plain  plants

never  yet  found  in  New  England,  the  Excursion  Committee  is  plan-

ning  a  trip  for  Saturday,  June  10th.

Cape  Cod  region,  so  it  seems  best  to  assign  territory  to  squad3

in  advance,  that  they  may  get  the  first  morning  train  out  from

Boston,  or  make  other  arrangements  to  suit  their  convenience.

There  is  no  good  central  point  for  a  rendez-vous  in  the

Please  communicate  with  the  Chairman  of  the  Committee

and  get  an  assignment  of  territory. The  expense  for  such  a  trip

need  not  be  large.

C.  H.  Knowlton,
Hingham,  Mass.,

M.  L.  Fernald,

F.  F.  Forbes.
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